
 
Principal:  Mrs C Robson                                                                                                 t: 01472 310015  
Ormiston Maritime Academy                                                                                         e: office@omacademy.co.uk 
Westward Ho, Grimsby                                                                                                    w:www.omacademy.co.uk                             
North East Lincolnshire  
DN34 5AH 
 

 

 
10th September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you of some key dates for Year 11 events this year. As you will be aware, year 11 is a 
vital year for our students, so we have a number of events organised to work with our parents and carers to 
ensure all our students leave Ormiston Maritime Academy with the best possible life chances. Throughout the 
year we will be hosting events for pupils and parents and carers to come into the academy and speak to key 
members of staff about the progress of their child, and also to receive help and tips in preparing fully for the 
GCSEs at the end of the year. The table below outlines all the dates and times of our events.  
 

Event Date Details 

Year 11 parent event  Thursday 25th September  
(5.00pm – 7.00pm) 

Details of the year ahead, how to prepare and 
support your child with key revision.  

Maths and English 
event.  

Thursday 11th December 
(5.00pm – 7.00pm)  

Discussion with key members of the Maths and 
English team following mock examinations. 
Details of how to revise and prepare for Maths 
and English 

Year 11 parents evening Thursday 8th January  
(3:30pm – 5:30pm) 

Parents evening all subjects to discuss progress 
and support in preparation for the examinations 
ahead.  

Year 11 success fair Wednesday 1st April  
(5.00pm – 7.00pm) 

Students receive the results from the latest 
round of mock examinations. Key information 
regarding preparation and support for the 
upcoming GCSE examinations.  

 
At Ormiston Maritime Academy we believe that a strong partnership with parents will ensure the best possible 
outcomes for our learners, we are dedicated to providing the best possible education and support for your 
child. The staff and I welcome the opportunity to meet with parents and carers during these events and hope 
to see you there. Please contact me if there are any further questions regarding these events.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr A Sneyd  
Assistant Principal 
 
 
 


